-----Original Message-----

From: Kate Chard [mailto:kchar0@uky.edu] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2003 4:20 PM

To: dembo@uky.edu

Subject: 

Dr. Dembo,

I wanted to give you an update on my committees response to the request 

that we examine the Associate Provost for Academic Affairs position as it 

relates to the head of the Academic Affairs Committee for the Medical Center.

"We recommend the creation of a new position for the Academic Affairs 

committee, similar to the graduate and undergraduate council. If a new 

position cannot be created, we suggest that one of the Deans of the 

original medical center assume the responsibility of the committee, with a 

nod to the Dean of Medicine who typically receives a first among equals 

status.  If a new position is created we suggest that a staff member is 

appointed to facilitate the handling of business related to the 

committee.  If no position is created, it should be noted that a staff 

member currently working with the new Chair will be asked to take on more 

administrative responsibilities for the committee."

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kate Chard

Chair, Academic Organization and Structure Committee

